
 

 

 

 

Great start for 2025 

  

 

 

 

Joy in Wintertime! 

It may be grey outside, but we're still full of joy here at High hopes - in fact Joy is the 
theme of our latest assembly as continue in our series of 'Beyond Belief: Values 
into Action' 
 
Using the story of Paul and Silas praising God instead of making a jailbreak, we're 
thinking about how Joy is like a perfume that you can choose to put on and change 
the mood of a place in every situation. 



 

 

 
We are so pleased to confirm that we 
have found a new member of the team 
to focus on Tonbridge Schools. 
 
Jessica will start with us in February! 
 
Thank you for all your prayers, we 
know that you will continue now to 
prayer for her success in this ministry 
and the broadening of the outreach in 
the town. 
 
We'll introduce you properly in the 
coming weeks  

 

We were so sad to hear that Long Mead Primary had their minibus stolen. 
Its not usual for us to promote other causes, but Long Mead is a school that 
needs a lot of support and a very large number of the children rely on a bus to 
get to school. 
We've linked their official fundraiser here...  



 

Longmead School Minibus fundraising  

 

  

 

 

https://childrensworkshop.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1a778b3240d70a34954dd8105&id=cd5ec1a6fb&e=ed1e36efeb
https://childrensworkshop.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1a778b3240d70a34954dd8105&id=57f2aa151c&e=ed1e36efeb

